
 
 

TIMBERLANE REGIONAL SCHOOL BOARD 
 

Christopher Kellan, Interim Superintendent Dr. Kimberly Farah, Chairman 
Kristin Savage, Vice Chair 

 
CANCELLATION OF 

BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

The Timberlane Regional Budget Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, 
December 23, 2021, has been cancelled.   
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